
  

Public Hearing Notice 

The Board of the Village of Medina has scheduled a public hearing for December 16, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 
to be held at the Senior Citizen Center, located at 615 West Avenue, Medina, New York.  The purpose of 
the hearing is to obtain citizens’ views and comments relative to the submission of an application to 
Empire State Development for financial assistance under the Restore NY Communities Initiative. This 
project is a proposal for the rehabilitation of a rear-facing space into commercial units, the rear ground 
floor space into a commercial kitchen, and the second floor into a mix of one-bedroom and two-
bedroom apartments. The following properties will be submitted for consideration: 409-413 Main Street 
(80.37-1-16.1); partially occupied commercial first floor, vacant sub-grade level, and vacant second floor; 
768 square feet vacant ground level, 4300 square feet subgrade and 4,300 square feet on the second 
floor are proposed for rehabilitation. Façade and general utility improvements will benefit the entire 
12,900-square-foot space. 

Dated: November 26, 2024 

Jada A. Burgess 

Village of Medina Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 


